Christmas Cards- To make it easier for yourselves and staff and
more meaningful to the children, please send only 1 Christmas card
(after 1* Dec and this will be displayed in nursery). Please do not

send in cards for all children,

Beanies - (€1 each) - We have a selection of Christmas Beanies &
stockings for sale on behalf of St Benedict's Hospice. If you would
like to purchase any please see Mrs Marshall in the office.

Wanted- baubles, beads, tinsel, poinsettia flowers ete.- IT you
have any spare please send them in for children to use in their
creative activities,

Coats, Hats, Scarves, Gloves, Shoes & Wellies- Please please make

sure your child's name is on all these things so it is easier for us to
match the items to your child, when they take them off,

EBreakfast/Lunch/Childcares Additional Services

Remember we have additional sessions for your children, as well as
lunch and breakfast clubs. These are wonderful opportunities for
your children to develop their friendship groups, social skills and
try new foods. See Mrs Marshall in of fice for mere information.

Flease can we remind parents/carers that due to safeguarding
issues, that the use of mobile phones to video or photograph
children on school premises is not permitted.

Please could parents/carers ensure children do not repeatedly
press the deorbell.

Webpage- www seahamharbour durham seh.uk- Don't forget to
keep looking at our web page for information, natices and
photographs. We are currently updating the style & content keep
checking it over to see how it's changing.

Thank you
The Mursery Staff



